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Pawnee City schedules budget hearing 
(KLZA)-- A public hearing on the proposed 2021-22 Fiscal Year budget for the
City of Pawnee City will be Monday, September 13.

CPA, Julie Bauman presented the final draft of the budget document and levy to
the City Council during their August 23 meeting.

The total budget of expenditures amounts to $3,358,137. The total tax asking is
$220,932 with $95-thousand going to the street bond payment and nearly
$126-thousand to the general fund.  

The valuation within Pawnee City increased slightly this year to $30,548,717.

The Council also approved the additional 1-percent allowable growth rate during
the meeting.
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